
ARAM TAMIZH PALLI 

Aram Tamizh Palli started in 2016 with a goal to take our Tamizh language to the next generation.  A 

group of volunteers from Westmont came forward to teach Tamizh to the kids of ARAM members one 

day in a week at a convenient location for all.  Purpose of ARAM Tamizh Palli is to cultivate interest in 

the minds of kids to learn and speak our mother tongue.   In 2018, ARAM Tamizh Palli was extended in 

Naperville for the benefit of ARAM members living in and around Naperville/Aurora area.  

Here are some high-level details about our ARAM Tamizh Palli:  

1. ARAM Tamizh Palli year aligns with the Public School District year, which typically starts in 

August of every year and ends by May of every year.  

2. Registration for ARAM Tamizh Palli typically opens in the Month of July or August of every year. 

3. An entrance test will be conducted to judge the student’s level, so that we can place them in the 

right grade. Teacher’s decision will be final in deciding a student’s grade 

4. Enrolled kids will pay a minimum annual charge to cover up the management expenses towards 

Books, Rooms, half yearly and annual celebrations. Typical cost will be around $50 to $75, which 

be communicated in the call for Registration email.  

5. Classes will be conducted on a Weekday for an hour duration (1 class per week).   

6. Kids have to be present in-person to attend the class.  

7. Book Materials, Writing Papers and Stationery items will be provided by ARAM Tamizh Palli.  

8. Parents are expected to work with the kids during the week in completing the Homework and 

support ARAM Tamizh Palli by speaking in Tamizh with Kids, as much as possible. 

9. Mid-term inclusions are highly not recommended.   However, Teacher will take a call based on 

individual situations.  

10. Parents to fill out the Disclaimer Form attached below for enrolling their kids.  

We hope to partner with parents to take Tamil Language to the next generation and we really 

appreciate all our supporters in making this dream possible.  Thanks.  

If you have any questions or need more information, feel free to reach out to us at: 

admin@aramchicago.org and one of our ARAM Tamizh Palli coordinator will get in touch with you.  

Thanks.  

TEAM ARAM 

mailto:admin@aramchicago.org


ARAM Tamizh Palli Liability Disclaimer 

 

ARAM does not provide liability insurance for the protection of individuals, groups, organizations, 

businesses, spectators, or others who may participate in the Tamizh Palli.  

I hereby agree on behalf of my child, to indemnify ARAM and its coordinators, board members and 

teachers, jointly and severally from any and all actions, causes of actions, claims and demands for, upon 

or by reason of any damage, loss or injury, which hereafter may be sustained by participating in the 

ARAM Tamizh Palli.  

It is further understood and agreed that said participation in the ARAM TAMIL SCHOOL is not to be 

interpreted as an admission of any liability and acceptance of assumption of responsibility by the ARAM, 

its officers, board, and employees, jointly and severally, for all damages and expenses for which the 

ARAM, its coordinators, board members and employees, become liable as a result of any alleged act of 

the participant.  

I have read the following: ARAM Liability Disclaimer 

Name of Student(s) (print):  

Name of Parent Responsible (print):  

 

Signature of the Parent 

Date: 


